
St Paul’s Junior School Judo

My Child (Name)………………………………………………………………

Year Group……………………………………………………………………..

Medical conditions or allergies…………………………………………….

Emergency Contact Number………………………………………………..

Email Address…………………………………………………………………

Would like to attend the before school judo classes this term on

Wed. (years 3-6) at 7.50am – 8.35am        

Tuition per child per term  £55  

(kits available to hire if req.  @ £7)

SIBLING DISCOUNT 10%

TO BOOK A PLACE ON  OUR CLASSES  

PLEASE COMPLETE  THIS FORM AND HAND IN TO ME TOGETHER 

WITH YOUR PAYMENT.

(cheques to be made payable to Mark Fricker)

Email:  JUDOSCHOOLUK@GMAIL.COM

Mob: 07785 790190 



Dear Parents,

As you maybe aware St Paul’s has it’s own judo club, it is very 

popular and runs from 7;50 am – 8;35 am on  Wednesdays before 

school.

Many of the children that I teach in schools have gone on to join 

Pinewood Judo Club where I am head coach. 

My fellow coaches Oliver Fricker and Jason Woolerton run regular 

holiday judo camps and competitions there.  

Judo is a great safe and fun sport for children (both boys and girls) 

and I offer a no obligation lesson to any child that would like to try 

it. 

If you are interested please email me on the address below and I 

shall arrange a kit that they can borrow

I hope to see you soon.

Kind regards,

Mark Fricker

UKCC L2 BJA Reg. 4th Dan

judoschooluk@gmail.com


